
Construction on the combined middle and high 
school facility has been progressing substantially. 
The additions are nearing completion and the High 
School will begin moving into them over Spring 
Break in March. Check out our progress in this     
special update! 
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Superintendent 
Mary Whitrock 
cutting steel 
for the new 
middle school 
office with a 
Tech Class                
working with 
CG Schmidt. 
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STEM Wing

Coming Soon! 
Renderings provided 
by Plunkett Raysich                
Architects detail                                          
interior spaces at the                                                 
combined  facility                   
including (clockwise 
from the top left picture) 
the High School South                      
Corridor, the IMC, the 
Middle School Corridor 
and Break Out Space, 
and the Middle School                
Commons. 

Construction on these 
spaces will take place     
during the coming    
months.

Community Involvement

Ryan Schmidt, from CG Schmidt, leads a tour open 
to all community members

Getting Prepared for Classes! 


